
 

 

  

 

 
14th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers  
  
RE:   Parent maths workshop – Everyday maths and maths in the Early Years   
  
I am very pleased to inform you that we will be running a maths workshop on Friday, 24th November 2023, to 
start at 2.15pm.  This session is designed to support parents and carers to have a greater understanding of 
how maths is developed in the Early Years and how mathematical talk can be developed at home.  The 
session will take place in the Forest Hall and so parents should enter school for the workshop via the main 
office.  The session will finish at approximately 3pm to allow for children to be collected from their classes at 
the end of the school day.   
 

I hope you able to join us and would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance at the meeting using 
the following link.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/yCwpCKbUjM 
 
 

With kind regards   
  
Mrs Brown   
Maths Lead for Early Years and Key Stage 1  

 


